
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 4 will be visiting The Tank Museum in Bovington, on Tuesday 23rd January as 
part of their World War II History curriculum. While there the children will take part in 
two workshops. The first is ‘Britain in the Second World War’ which focuses on jobs 
during WW2 including dressing up as ARP Wardens, land girls and the Home 
Guard. They also have a real siren, gasmasks and lots of other artefacts that the 
children can handle.  
The second workshop is ‘The 1940s House’. This is a small house inside the 
museum that the children can go inside. They learn about ‘Dig for Victory’, rationing 
and evacuees. 
 
We shall be leaving school at 9.40am and will return for 3.15pm, travelling to and 
from the Tank Museum by coach. On the day children need to wear their school 
uniform, with a suitable raincoat.  Children will need a named disposable lunch, a 
snack and lots to drink, which all need to be in a small rucksack. If your child is 
entitled to free school meals an away day packed lunch has been ordered. 
However, you may wish to add some extra items. If you have ordered a hot meal, 
these will be cancelled with any payments carried over.  
 
The cost of this trip is £11.00 per child. A risk assessment is available on request 
from the school. Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school 
as soon as possible with your contribution. 
Thank you 
 

 
I give permission for __________________________to visit the Tank Museum on 
Tuesday 23rd January and to take part in all the activities, travelling there and back 
by coach.  
I enclose a contribution of £11.00 
 
Signed___________________________ 
 
 
 

 


